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 1st July 2024 

                  

Dear Parent/Carers, 

The children have had a fantastic concert rehearsal today and are ready to perform for 

you next Monday, 8th July. 

As always, there will be two performances, the first at 9.15am and then again at 3.30pm. 

As many performances are in groups, it is essential that all children in the concert are 

performing at both the morning and afternoon. Children will not need collecting at 

3.15pm, they will stay in school and get changed into their performance uniforms. The 

concert will finish at approx. 5.00pm.  

Children will need to wear black trousers and their normal black trainers or shoes, no 

summer dresses please as the children will have choir t-shirts/band jackets to wear. 

Tickets are now available from the office, £1 each. 

The children have all worked very hard to put this concert together; we hope you can 

make it to one of the performances. 

Kind regards 

Mrs Mitchell 

Music Coordinator 


